
Enquiries: Mr Steve Potter on 9323 4328 

Our Ref: 07/1082010#210860 

Your Ref: 

Ms C Malouf 
Committee Clerk 
Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations 
Parliament House 
PERTH WA 6000 

ATTENTION: MR DON ELLISON 

Dear Ms Malouf 

TRANSCRIPT OF EVIDENCE TAKEN AT THE MAIN ROADS PART OFTHE 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON ESTIMATES AND FINANCIAL OPERATIONS HELD ON 
13 AUGUST 2010 

I have attached a copy of the 'uncorrected copy' of the Hearings and advise that 
attendees, Mr Reece Waldock, Mr Trevor Dyer, Mr Desmond Snook, Mr John Erceg and 
Mr Menno Henneveld have no changes or corrections to make to the transcript insofar 
as their evidence is concerned. Mr Peter Woronzow has provided the following with 
regard to his evidence with his signature. 

Evidence by Mr Peter Woronzow 

On page 8 in lines 21, 25, 30 and 31 the '$45 million' referred to which relates to the 
purchase of land for the Great Eastern Highway - Kooyong project, should have been 
"$25 million". 

On page 16 in the first line 'But there' should read 'But this'. 

On page 16 in line 2 '$40 million' should read '$40 billion'. 

On page 16 in line 7 '$423 million' should read 'on page 423'. 

On page 16 in line 35 'It is in the 423' should read 'The Commonwealth contribution is 
$194 million and is detai on page 433.'. 

Peter Woronzow 

I trust that this information is of assistance to you. If you require any further information 
please contact me on 9323 4328. 

Y urs sincerely 

( Xi\\;:=:-
Ste Potter 
MINISTERIAL AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT RELATIONS MANAGER 

Don Aitken Centre, Waterloo Crescent, East Perth or PO Box 6202 EAST PERTH Western Australia 6892 
Telephone: 138 138 Facsimile: (08) 9221 9306 TTY: (08) 9428 2230 

Email: enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au Website: www.mainroads.wa.gov.au 


